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dear sir/madam 

with regards to the new proposed housing development of approximately 5000 dwellings around berkeley, 

please find below some of my concerns as to why this number of houses should not be built. 

 

1  i cant imagine 5000 plus people cycling and using trains and buses 24/7/365, i am sure the local roads 

wont be able to cope 

 

2 there wont be anywhere near enough primary and secondary school places available in the area. 

 

3 the gp surgery is over crowded now. 

 

4 sewerage works 

 

5 the police presence is greatly reduced  

 

6 nhs dentists are full up now. 

 

7 parking in town is not easy now especially for disabled people. 

 

8 hospitals in the glos area are fully stretched now. 

 

9 flooding will be worse due to less soak away that this many houses will bring (the reen at the bottom of 

the fields persistantly floods now. 

 

10 thousands more cats will devastate local birds and other small wildlife. 

 

11 greater light pollution 

 

12 will refuse collections be able to cope or will collections be less often. 

 

i feel sure there are many more i cant think of at present but these will have to do. 

with kind regards 

                                              

 

 

 


